
Eric McGill 
Eric McGill joined the Board February 2025 as a District 7 member. Eric is 
a lifelong Salt Lake City resident with a love for our shared public spaces. 
He is especially passionate about plant and animal diversity, environmental 
stewardship and honoring the people who cared for this valley long before 
it became the City that we know today. You may know him in the 
community as the 'bird dude,' sharing his love of nature with birds. In his 
free time, he loves gardening, bonsai, being outdoors and spending time 
with his partner and their fur and feather babies. 
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